General Chair’s Report for June

1) Ran HOD meeting. Felt meeting ran very smoothly. Still need to find a way to get more teams
at the meeting.

2) Sent out June Newsletter

3) Reviewed financials and all other reports submitted.

4) Appointed Heather Purk (LMAC) as PVS Coaches Rep to take over for Steve Menard

5) Sent BOD position updates to USA Swimming after HOD Elections

6) Attended the Eastern Zone Meeting in May
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